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Racing

· McGrady Financial Services Junior XC Series 2010/11:

McGrady Financial Services have very generously agreed to sponsor our new Junior Cross Country Series. The series will consist of 6 races between September 2010 and February 2011.  You must complete at least 4 races to complete the series.  Attached is flyer with more details on dates, locations and contact details.  Locations are subject to permits being granted.  East Down AC will be joining us in this series.  
We would like to thank PJ McCrickard for all his help and support

So lets make this a success for the children and mark those dates out in your diaries! Should be a lot of fun with some fantastic prizes. Entry fee will be £1.00/race. 
Please see kit information below for appropriate clothing for races.
· Killyeagh Race Results:

Well done to our 6 athletes who competed at the hilly Killyleagh race on Friday 27th August. Results are on webpage. Ross, Dean, Rebecca and Cleona competed for St. Marys PS and won the team prize.  Well Done! They showed that their dedicated training is paying off. Maybe we can get a few more attending to make up teams next year.

· NI and Ulster Cross Country Championships
There will be U10, 12, 14, 16, 18 races on Saturday 23rd October at University of Ulster, Jordanstown

There will be U11, 13, 15, 17, 19 races on Sunday 7th November 2010 at Scotstown, Co. Monaghan.

We will be selecting teams of 6 to compete at these races

Kit

TSFoods will be sponsoring our junior kit.  Many thanks to Brian Steel for arranging this.
· Racing vests have been ordered and will be available to borrow at races.  They can also be bought. Prices will be published once order is received.  I am hoping to receive vests in time for our first XC race.

· Club Hoodies will be available to buy soon.  I will have a range of sizes with me this Monday night at training.  You can try them on and place an order.
· Thermals/ base layer. The temperatures are starting to drop now and ideally all children should wear a base layer under their training top.
I will have a sample of base layers with me on Monday night also. Hats and gloves are also necessary at training and at all races.  Children can get very cold waiting for races to start. Also hoping to have a sample of gloves and hats on Monday night.
· A light rain jacket will also be necessary.  We will have use of Shimna Gym for winter training but we will try to train outdoors as much as possible.  Races are never cancelled because it is raining.  With proper kit you can’t feel the rain.
Training kit




Racing Kit

Base Layer




Base Layer

Top – preferably not cotton


Top – preferably not cotton

Shorts – no jean shorts please


Shorts – no jean shorts please

Track Suit bottoms



Track Suit bottoms

Warm sweater/hoodie                                           Warm sweater/hoodie

Comfortable socks



Comfortable socks

Sturdy pair of trainers



Sturdy pair of trainers
Hat






Hat

Gloves





Gloves

Bottle of water




Rain Jacket

Bottle of water








Healthy snack








Towel








Full change of clothes

Don’t forget warm clothes for yourself at races. No jewellery should be worn and all long hair should be tied back. Kit is extremely important and any child who is not dressed appropriately will not be allowed to train or race.
Lost Property

I have a bag of lost property.  Please check at registration if you have lost any items.
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